
   

  

     

        

     

                
     

         
      

          

Lewiston-Porter Central School District 
Our Purpose, Your Pathway, Our Promise. 

Michael F. Lewis, Ph.D. 
Assistant Superintendent for Adminstrative Services 

Memorandum 

Date: November 15, 2022 

To: Paul J. Casseri, Superintendent of School 

From: Michael F. Lewis, Ph.D., Assistant Superintendent for Administrative Services 

Subject: Acceptance of the Tax Collection Report 

This memo serves as a request for the acceptance of the 2022-2023 Tax Collection Report as submitted 
by ToniMarie Waldeck, District Tax Collector. 

Michael F. Lewis, Ph.D., Assistant Superintendent for Administrative Services 
4061 Creek Road, Youngstown, NY 14174 

Phone 716-286-7240 | Fax: 716-286-7877 | Email: mflewis@lew-port.com 
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